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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 21st March, 2025 

 

 

‘Our Village, Our Future’ premiere showing 

What a wonderful celebration of Tattenhall history we had on Thursday night. Chris and Andy, our film 

producers from Impossible Arts, have worked tirelessly since the filming two weeks ago and the final 

result brought many of us to tears!  The children and Tattenhall Singers sang beautifully to launch the 

premiere and we even had a visit from the International Space Station half way through!  It was a 

magical night and I am very grateful to our amazing staff -Team Tattenhall, our children, parents, 

sponsors and the many members of the local community who made this project possible.  It was amazing 

to see so many people there!  

 

This is just the start of celebrations for our 55th birthday.  Amongst other projects, we will be 

interviewing past school members and opening the school to the public, after school, on 30th April to 

share photographs and memories of the school since it first opened in 1970. More details will follow in 

our next newsletter. 

 

Comic Relief 80’s Extravaganza 

We had a fabulous day on Friday, marking the 40th 

birthday of Comic Relief. Miss Comish inspired us all to 

wear something ‘80’s’ or 

bright and it was just 

fabulous to see how 

inventive the children (and 

parents) were. Thank you for all your support with costumes- the school 

was just buzzing with excitement all day! The children discovered the 

history of Comic Relief and we will be sending all contributions raised to 

Comic Relief when we have counted all the donations on Monday. 
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Hedging Superstars. 

A big thank you to Mr and Mrs Hart and family who spend a very sunny Saturday last 

week, adding another row of hedging to the outside of the Wildery. The hedging was 

donated by the Woodland Trust and in a few years time will provide excellent green 

screening for this area of the field. On Sunday, a second willow dome will be added 

to the Wildery by Richard, our landscaper, as we begin to develop this area further 

for the summer term and beyond. 

 

New arrivals… 

Look who has been busy checking out 

our bird box for nesting. We have now 

linked it to all school interactive 

boards- so fingers crossed we will see some nest building 

action soon! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

 

An online 

version of  

‘Our Village, 

Our Future’ 

will be 

released 

very soon… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Dates for Spring Term 

 26th – 28th March Year 4 Residential Trip 

 28th March - Spring Bingo 

  1st, 2nd/ 3rd April- Parents’ Evening 

 4th April – School closes for Easter Holidays 

 


